

Brecknock Primary School NEWSLETTER



Dear Families,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank all of you who were able to come to the Year Group 'Meet the Teacher' meetings which were held this week.

For those of you who couldn't make it please take a few minutes to check the school website under the class pages where the class teachers have put a copy of all the information they provided.

The big drive this year at Brecknock is to give you as much information as possible about what your children are learning and how we can work in partnership to support your child's learning. We hope you find the information useful. Please do email the teachers directly if you have any specific queries.

I am delighted that the summer sun seem to be hanging on and we are set for another lovely weekend of sunshine.

Have a happy and safe weekend. Cal

Head Teacher and Parent Meetings

Thank you to everyone who has attended so far. We have received some great feedback and things that Cal will be looking into are:

- Behaviour—throughout the school but particularly in the playground.
- After school clubs—creating more homework and learning based clubs.
- Parents getting involved—improving communication, particularly around the curriculum.

The next meetings that all Parents/Carers are invited to attend, will be held in the bottom hall on the following dates:

Friday 11th October - 2.45pm Thursday 28th November - 9.10am Friday 13th December - 2.45pm 20th September 2019

Issue 003



Wednesday 25th September

- Cuba Class Assembly 9.10am
 Middle Hall
- Wednesday 25th September
 - ParentPay Workshop 3.45pm
 School Office
- Friday 27th September
 - Skye Class Assembly 9.10am Bottom Hall
- Wednesday 2nd October
 - Corsica Class Assembly 9.10am
 Middle Hall
- Friday 4th October
 - Guernsey Class Assembly 9.10am Bottom Hall
- Friday 4th October
 - Cross Country Event 11.00am Parliament Hill, Hampstead Heath

Attendance Winners

Well Done to Skye and Tahiti class for obtaining the highest attendance percentage for last week.

Class	Total Attendance for last week	Total Lates Before Registers Close	% Unauthorised Absentees
Corsica	94%	2	4%
Cuba	93%	8	0%
Guernsey	89%	1	29%
Hawaii	82%	1	12%
Jamaica	94%	2	3%
Jersey	97%	3	6%
Lindisfarne	86%	2	8%
Lundy	85%	0	23%
Madagascar	88%	8	11%
Mull	91%	1	5%
Sicily	89%	4	14%
Skye	98%	3	6%
Sumatra	88%	2	19%
Tahiti	98%	4	0%

P.E Kits and Uniform

A quick follow up from last week's newsletter, the standard P.E kits and school uniform, which children must stick to are as follows:

P.E Kits—navy blue shorts or tracksuit bottoms, plain white t-shirt and trainers or plimsolls. P.E kits **must be worn** on your P.E days.



School Uniform—Yellow Polo (with school logo), navy blue jumper or cardigan (with school logo) and either navy blue trousers/ skirt/ pinafore/ shorts or leggings. Girls can also wear yellow gingham dresses.

Skye Class Assembly

Skye class will be holding their assembly on Friday 27th September at 9.00am, in the bottom hall.

We would love to see all parents/carers at the assembly and then coming back to the classroom for a few minutes to share your child's learning.

Cuba Class Assembly

Skye class will be holding their assembly on Friday 27th September at 9.00am, in the middle hall.

We would love to see all parents/carers at the assembly and then coming back to the classroom for a few minutes to share your child's learning.

Menu Tasting

Parents are invited to come along to our school dinner menu tasting on Thursday 26th September at 3.10pm.

Hawaii's Class Charter

Well done to Hawaii class for creating a wonderful class charter.



Golden Book Winners

Here are some of the KS2 Golden Book Winners this week. WELL DONE TO

YOU ALL!



My Maths

The school has started to use a new online Maths programme to support learning at home. Each child will be given their own personal password and login. Over the next few weeks teachers will start to set homework via this programme so please encourage your children to have a go.

Website link—https://www.mymaths.co.uk/ School Username— Brecknock Password—rectangle195

School Photos

The individual and sibling photos will be taking place on Monday 7th October.

Please ensure your child comes to school in the correct uniform.



1st Place For Jude

Jude took part in a regional gymnastic competition last week and came in 1st place.

He will now go on to represent London in Birmingham later in the year.
WELL DONE





Meet The Staff—Lindsey Molyneux

Each week we will be introducing you to a member of our staffing team.

This is Lindsey who works in our school office as the Communications Officer. Lindsey has worked at Brecknock since April 2018 and has two daughters who attend the school. She is a huge Harry Potter fan and loves all thing penguin. Her favourite colour is purple and she loves Japanese food.